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Dear parent/carer
 
We are pleased to let you know that the children of Year 3 and Year 4 will be going on a school trip to the Paddington Experience in London. We will be going on Thursday 17th July 2025
The cost of the trip will be £17.57. Please make payment on Arbor. This includes the train tickets and admission fee. Children will be in groups of 5 children to 1 adult on the day to ensure their safety throughout the trip. 
Your child will need full school uniform for the trip along with a packed lunch and water bottle. If you wish for the school to provide your child with a packed lunch for the day then please let your child’s teacher know. It would be helpful to have a school cap/hat on as we can then easily identify them as part of our groups.
 
There are a few spaces for parent helpers for the day, so if you would like to join us and assist with the children please speak to your child’s teacher. If we have more offers of help than spaces then we will pick names randomly. 
 
Payment deadline for the tip will be Friday 11th July 2025. 
Any problems please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s teacher 
 
Many Thanks
 
Mrs Attridge & Miss Juanita 
Year 3 and Year 4 Teachers
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